To All Interested Parties:

Due to the Federal Emergency Declaration for Texas in response to the severe winter weather, the
Engineering Request for Qualifications (RFQ) can be submitted electronically on or before the deadline
as “time met.” Hard copies of RFQs will be accepted after the deadline.



